
BOGO BOOK FAIR
MONDAY MAY 10-13

We are having a Buy One Get One Free Book Fair
Buy one book, get one free for equal or less price.

We will follow the same format as the previous book fair.
I will be sending home the classrooms schedules next week that will tell
you which day your child/children will be coming to the fair. Because of

Covid restrictions this will be their only time coming to the fair.

We encourage you to use the Ewallet Format through Scholastic. But we
do accept cash and checks ( made out to PVE Library ) if need be.

Directions are on the webpage link below:

PVE BOGO BOOKFAIR

If you have money left over on your account from the last book fair you may
use that for this fair.

Any questions you may contact the library at
debrakeyes@wsdr4.org

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=prairieviewelementaryschool11

